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Kia ora koutou 
 
 

Welcome back to term 3!  
 

Our Sacramental Programme starts this term. I have included information 

about how to sign up and when the meetings are.  This programme ran last year for 
the first time and it was a great success. The feedback I received from this revealed 
what a special time this was for both our students and families.  
 

This week I have also included information for you on a new initiative which     

provides period products for our girls. This is amazing as these products are very 
expensive and a necessity of life.  
 

I have put in a reminder about our breakfasts. Our service team do an amazing job 

of providing breakfast for anyone that would like to fill up for learning before school. 
All are most welcome. 
 

Check out our Pie Fundraiser page and look for your order forms in your child’s 

bag. The money we raise from these help us to keep camp costs down for our       
families. 



Reports are written and going through the proofreading phase and will be coming home 

to you on the Monday of Week 3. If you have any concerns or wish to discuss these 

with your child’s teacher please make contact directly with the teacher or give Ivy a ring 
and she will organise a meeting for you. 
 

I have included photos of our amazing wearable arts evening. Huge thanks need to go 

to Mr Kerr, Ms Casey, Mr Scudder and Mrs Kaua for the incredible organisation of guiding 
students through the planning, organisation of materials and creation of these stunning 
outfits. The students have excelled themselves and all should be congratulated for their 
costumes. 
 

Remember to get those school photo orders in before Tuesday 10th August 
 

Mā te Atua e manaaki 
 

Jacqui Luxton 



 

All dates on the next page 





E Tipu e ako…  

Where learning grows… 

 
 

 

 
 

Nau Mai Haere Mai ki te Wa Tuatoru 
o te tau 

Welcome back to Term 3 Everyone 

This term across the school our Māori focus is 
improving our knowledge of our numbers.  So have 

some fun at home and see if you can count as high as 
your tamariki in Māori. You might do this when you're 

playing a board game or a card game. You might be 
out and about and be able to count what you see in 

the garden or the park.  

 
 

E hia ngā ___________?  How many? ______________ 
           

E iwa ngā _________.        E (number) nga _______ 
 

There are (number) ___________ 

Ahakoa he iti, he pounamu.    
Although it is small, it is 

precious. 
 

May our tamariki, our 
pounamu, have a fantastic 

term ahead! 



Check out our new break time pedal rollers...  

Our Peer Mentors are amazing! 







Congratulations 

to our amazing 

year 7 & 8     

students.  

We were 

thrilled to see 

your creative 

ideas and      

celebrate with 

you.  

You put on an 

amazing show! 



In Term 3 we are focusing on the Gospel Value of 

Integrity. 

We would love you to take the time to talk about and reinforce each 

aspect of our ICIC Gospel Values with your child. 

There are 4 skills that we can work towards.   



Check your child’s bag for the order form… 

Orders in by: 13th of September 

Pies delivered on: 23rd of September 



Breakfast is available before school in the hall for any 

students who are feeling hungry.  

Just rock on up… this is hosted by our  

service team. 

Schools participating in KickStart Breakfast have seen the following benefits 

in students since introducing the programme:  

       Improvement in general health and well being 

       Improvement in class concentration levels 

       Improvement in children’s behaviour 

       Understanding the importance of having breakfast at home or at school 

       Increase in engagement with class activities 















 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have shifted, had a new phone number, 

changed your emergency contacts or changed 

work numbers please let us know. 



Please use our Absentee App when your child is 

sick. This makes things so much easier for us here 

at school. Please give a detailed reason as this 

helps us to monitor the spread of illness and to 

assign the correct absence code for the Ministry 

of Education. 

School App  

From the Google 
Apps / Play Store: 
SchoolAppsnz St 
Mary’s School   



Kia Ora 
My name is Vivienne East and  
I am a Registered Nurse based  
at the Whanganui Hospital. I visit  
St Mary’s School throughout the  
school year offering support,  
advice and referrals for any health  
concerns that parents, caregivers or teachers may have. 
Some of the health problems include: allergies, nutrition concerns, 
growth and development, immunisations, puberty concerns,    
bedwetting, toileting issues, vision and hearing, parenting support. 
I can be contacted on my mobile on 021 373 212 or through the 
Whanganui Hospital on 06 348 3343 or you can email me on 
vivienne.east@wdhb.org.nz 
Nga Mihi 
Viv 

 

Who to see… If you have a query or concern regarding your child 

please see your child’s Teacher first. If you still require assistance please see 
your child's Team Leader as follows: 
 
Junior Team 
Dallas Limpus: dallasl@stmarys.ac.nz 
Students from JLC, Room 3, 4 and 5 
 
Middle Team 

Cath Daignault: cathd@stmarys.ac.nz 
Students from Rooms 6, 7 and 8 
 
Senior Team 
Ian Kerr: iank@stmarys.ac.nz 
Students from Rooms 9, 10 and 11 

mailto:vivienne.east@wdhb.org.nz


 

 

We will be having two teacher only days later in 

the year. This is a time for teachers and support staff 

to attend professional development. 

Please mark these dates as school will be closed for 

instruction. 

 Monday the 20th of September 

 Monday the 15th of November 



July 
 

Friday 30th: 

 Gifted and Talented 

 Mass @ Cullinane - Rooms 6 & 7 

 Chess Club 
 

August 
 

Tuesday 3rd: 

 Intermediate Badminton Tournament 

 Parent Information Meeting for First Reconciliation and 
First Communion at St Mary’s Church @ 6.30pm 

 Contributing Netball at Laird Park 
 

Wednesday 4th: 

 Rotary Readers 

 Technology @ Cullinane Year 7 & 8 

 Taonga Pūoro 

 Assembly - Hato Hohepa 
 

Thursday 5th: 

 Sketch Club 
 

Friday 6th: 

 Gifted and Talented 

 Mass @ Cullinane - Rooms 4 & 5 

 Chess Club 
 

Tuesday 10th: 

 School Photos 

 Reconciliation Session 1: God’s Love - St Mary’s Church 
5.30pm 

 

Wednesday 11th: 

 Rotary Readers 

 Technology @ Cullinane Year 7 & 8 
 

Thursday 12th: 

 Sketch Club 
 

Friday 13th: 

 Gifted and Talented 
 

Tuesday 17th: 

 Reconciliation Session 2: Choices - St Mary’s Church 
5.30pm 


